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Morning Announcements

· Today is Mini Corndogs OR Pizza Crunchers.
· Students attending the Beetlejuice Field Trip should report to the Black Box at the beginning of 5ht period TODAY.
· Yearbook Group Pictures will be taken on Thursday in the Auditorium starting at 3pm.  Look for an email TODAY with the time your group is scheduled to get their picture taken.  
· Seniors!  If you are interested in applying to the University of Illinois at Springfield, the rep will be here TODAY during 3rd and 4th period in the library to assist in completing applications.
· If you missed your opportunity to meet with your counselor to select classes for next year, please stop by the Counseling Office during your lunch period to submit your completed Course Selection Sheet.  All sheets should be submitted before Thanksgiving Break.
· Don’t forget this Friday’s DQ Blizzard Sale during lunch periods.  Blizzards are $5 each.  All funds raised help support this year’s AVID Scholarships. 



Royal Congratulations
· Congratulations to the Girls Basketball Team by defeating DeKalb 40-38. Mia Carter hit the game winner with 5.8 seconds and Brizeyda Perez helped on the defensive end to get the win. Congrats ladies.
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